SHORELINE COMMUNITY COLLEGE




                   TAB 2
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING OF JUNE 28, 2006

ACTION
Subject:
Renewal of First-Year Tenure Track Faculty Candidate
Background

Under separate cover the Board received copies of the appointment review committee’s evaluation for one first-year tenure track faculty candidate.  

The Board also received under separate cover a letter from President Designate Lee Lambert and Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs John Backes recommending the renewal of the Winter Hire tenure track candidate faculty contracts for the 2006-2007 academic year.  

Listed below is the probationary faculty members and committee chair.









Years on

Faculty Member

Discipline/Area

Probation
Committee Chair

Matthew Spitzer

Automotive – Toyota T-TEN
      1

Bob Biesiedzinski

Recommendation

At this time the Board may consider taking action on the tenure track faculty candidate.

Prepared by:

John Backes




Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs
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